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1. Country/location of visit   
Tokyo 

2. Research project 
Marunouchi Kids Jamboree 

3. Date (departing from/returning to Japan) 
2019.08.12-2019.08.16 (5 days) 

4. Main host researcher and affiliation 
Tokyo International Forum 

5. Progress and results of your research/activity (You can attach extra pages if needed) 
Please insert one or more pictures (to be publicly released). Below each picture, please provide a brief description. 

 
It was my very first time to 
participate in Kids Jamboree. 
I worked with Chinese 
hieroglyphic writing team and 
taught children how to write 
zodiac in hieroglyph. I also 
performed a skit of the story 
of zodiac. Since it was an 
unrehearsed work, our skills 
got better and better during 
the exhibition.  
 
Some of the children were 
very enthusiastic about 
animals and it was very 
impressive to see them having 
fun with what we prepared. 
Many children enjoyed 
writing Chinese hieroglyph 
and some of them even tried 
to write all of the 12 animals, 

or even came to our booth every day.  
 
I would love to participate in more of these kinds of activities. This event made me realize the importance of outreach 
and education. 
 
 

6. Others 

Sincere gratitude to Prof. Matsuzawa and other many people involved for coordinating this event. I would like 

to thank Ms. Naito and Mr. Sato for organizing this event as student leaders. This could not have been so 

successful without the help from both of you. 
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